
 

 

We’re Still Here for You, Just in a New Way! 
 
 
Changes to Our Hospital Satellite Branches  
  
We’re always looking for better ways to support you, and that means evolving how we 
deliver your financial services.  
 
Starting September 12, 2025, we’ll be closing our HMECU satellite branches inside:  
 

• St. Joseph’s Healthcare Hamilton  
• Hamilton General Hospital  
• Juravinski Hospital  

 
But this isn’t goodbye, we’re still a proud part of your hospital community! From 
onboarding new staff to sponsoring your community events, you’ll still see us around.  
 
The only thing changing is the physical banking space. Everything else? Still here, just 
easier than ever.  
 
Here’s what you can count on:  
 

       Easy, 24/7 Access with Digital Banking  

Our mobile app and online banking let you bank anytime, anywhere. Check balances, 
transfer funds, pay bills, all in just a few taps.  
 

      Full-Service Branches When You Need Us  

 
Limeridge Branch: 209 Limeridge Rd E, Hamilton, ON L9A 2S6  
 
Brantford Branch: 330 West St, Brantford, ON N3R 7V5  
 

   Member Support  

Need help? Our team is just a phone call away at 905-575-8888.  
 

      Digital Days – Every Wednesday  

Need hands-on support with online banking? Drop by either branch for one-on-one help 
to get set up with digital banking.   
 
 
 



 

 

Change That Works for You  
 
We know change can be tough, but we’re making this one easy, convenient, and all 
about you. We’re still growing, still local, and always ready to help you manage your 
money with confidence.  
  
Thanks for being a valued member of HMECU. Let’s keep growing together.  
 
Warm Regards,  
 

                                                                           
 
Kim Stoddart        Rhonda Taylor 
Chief Operations & Digital Officer      President & Chief Executive Officer 


